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Forest Service has included in their plan the use of the pesticide PZP a so called contraceptive this is being push

by various advocates across the country but first Forest Service must prove overpopulation which they have

never done . Why is this being overlooked by everyone ?

 

Forest Service has never proven overpopulation of wild horses . And they have never done and Environmental

Impact Study why ? Because it might prove that the horses are not the problem but the over grazing by cattle is

causing irreputable damage .

 

Please refer to attached documents photo's included Salt River Wild Horse mare and Roosevelt National Forest

Wild horses is not an option this is a cash cow for someone but not for the wild horses

 

An EIS needs to be done before moving ahead with any management plan , how can you justify removing horses

when they are actually a small part of the multi use forest .

 

Attachment PZP Fact Sheet

 

Attachment Why PZP should not be used on Wild Horses

 

Attachment PZP #1

 

Attachment PZP #2


